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September 12, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Senior Class of 2023:

OnWednesday, September 20th we will be taking the annual Senior Class Group Picture on the football

field and the outdoor bleachers. Students will be called down to the gym via PA announcement during

period 3. Wilson Tech students will be excused from Tech classes on this day if they choose to participate.

In the event of inclement weather, the photo date will be moved to Wednesday, September 27th.

If you wish for your child to be excused or have any other questions, please feel free to contact me at

ssafranek@smithtown.k12.ny.us. You may also contact the Main Office with any questions or concerns at

(631)382-2905.

Sincerely,

Sara Safranek

Sara Safranek
School Counselor
Yearbook Advisor


